
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

November 2, 2021  

 

TO: Telecommunications Industry Representatives 

FROM: Melanie A. Bachman, Executive Director   

 

RE: Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies Sec. 16-50j-12 - Tower Share Filing Requirements 

 

 
 

Effective immediately, the Connecticut Siting Council is accepting tower share requests that consist of an 

original and two copies, similar to the filing requirements for requests for exempt modifications. To 

further enhance agency record retention and minimize paper use the Council also requests an electronic 

version of the document be filed by e-mail.  

Please send electronic files to siting.council@ct.gov. 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
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